
August 12, 2025 
 
Whitney Robbins, Chairperson 
Planning and Zoning Commission 
City of Naperville 
400 S. Eagle Street 
Naperville, IL 60540 
 
Re: Karis Critical – 1960 Lucent Lane – Case DEV-0057-025 
 
Dear Chairperson Robbins: 
 
The above referenced case is scheduled for public hearing before the Naperville Planning and 
Zoning Commission on August 20, 2025.  As legal counsel for the Petitioner, Karis Critical 
Member, LLC, I respectfully request that the public hearing be opened on August 20, 2025 as 
scheduled, but immediately continued until the September 3, 2025 Planning and Zoning 
Commission hearing.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Russell G. Whitaker, III 
Attorney for Karis Critical Member, LLC 


